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To whom it may concern:

As a MT. ASCP, NCA, CLSfor 40 plus years and a strong advocatefor licensure, I am
writing toprotest theelimination ofthe CLSBoardandfor thatmatter theRAD andRCP
Boards. I was Chairman.ofthe CLSboardfor 8 years and Ifind it interesting thatall
the medical boardsare being questionedexceptfor Nursing—who by the way Tried to do
ourjob withno oversight, qualitycontrol or knowledge ofwhat the results meant.
Facilities hiringpeople do not necessarily know what the qualificationsshould be
Furthermore mostcertifying agencies do not require continuing education as our board
does and before licensure a lot ofpeople did not do any continuingeducation.

Asfar as the complaints Ifind them interesting and ludicrous. Thankyoufor your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Karen I. McNutt MT. ASCP, CLS,


